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My first response to this proposal is "WHY"? Are the people of Oregon concerned 

about fraud? If so, where's the evidence? Are those who put forth this bill afraid that 

too many people will have easy access to exercising their right to vote?  

I have been a volunteer during election time and have observed all the measures 

taken to insure fairness and that every vote is counted correctly. It ain't broke so why 

change? We are a model for the nation. Let's keep it that way. 


